
 

 
17th May 2019 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
 
At St John’s we value the use of technology and all of its benefits, helping us to 
communicate and learn about our world. 
 
Next Tuesday, 21st May, is Internet Safety Day hosted by the Safer Schools and 
communities Team. The Year 5 & 6 children will be learning about the importance of 
staying safe online, including keeping personal information private and the dangers of 
communicating with strangers online. 
 
As part of our E-Safety education, Year 5 & 6 will be exploring this issue further, focussing 
on the dangers of online grooming and helping the children to be aware and to recognise 
the danger signs. We feel that this is very important as the children get older and move on 
to secondary school. 
 
Can we please encourage you to have conversations with your child about the learning we 
will be doing. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Miss J Lea 
ICT Co-ordinator  


